
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Mr. Booth. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, January 12, 2021 4:35 PM 
1kbooth407@gmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket # 20200139-WS 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01074-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200139, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

roni Hover 
COV\ILV\ILL,S,S,L,QV\, De-putt) CLerR. I 

FLor[c:lci 'PubL[,e, SerJ[e,e COV\ILV\ILl.S.SlOV\, 

2540 sviuV\ILClrc:l OClR- B,ouLevcirc:l 

TClLLci vici.s.see, FL 323__3__3 

'PV10V\,e: (S'SO) 4i3-b4b7 

From: j kbooth407@gmai I. com <jkbooth407@g ma i I .com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 20214:26 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20200139-WS 

PSC, 
I'm writing to voice my extreme opposition to the docket referenced above. 

The rate increases continue and services have not been improved, but I'm sure Utilities Inc. profits have. 
Please deny this increase. These are trying times for residents. Those of us living on fixed incomes can no longer 
continue to pay these increases. 

I imagine this will fall on deaf ears as our public officials seem to ignore the will of the people they are required by law to 
serve. 

Kevin Booth 
1739 Sunwood Dr 
Longwood Fl. 32779 
JKBooth407@gmail.com 
407-335-0263 

Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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